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Lincoln County residents invited to a public meeting regarding raised 
medians through the Town of Lincoln, Tuesday, November 5th 

What:   
The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) invites the public to attend an 
informational meeting regarding proposed raised median entering the Town of Lincoln.     
  
Who:  
NMDOT staff 
Residents and interested stakeholders 
  
When: 
10:00 – 11:30 a.m. 
Tuesday, November 5, 2019 
  
Where: 
San Juan Mission 
Historic Lincoln Site 
Highway 380, mile marker 97.5 
Lincoln, NM 
  
Special accommodations:  575-201-8283 
  
Background:   
This meeting is a result of a traffic study and community input over the last serval years to improve 
safety through the Town of Lincoln.  NMDOT is looking for public input regarding traffic calming 
speed control measures through the historic town.  Proposed improvements include a raised median 
on entering the town.  Community input is highly encouraged.  
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